Pawnee County Commissioners Meet

(KLZA)--Pawnee County Commissioners opened bids for the Table Rock, Northwest project when they met December 18th.

Eight bids were submitted in all ranging from an apparent low bid of \$924,486 to a high bid of nearly \$1.3-million.

The bids will be reviewed with action on awarding the bid likely to be during the January 3, Board meeting.

Highway Superintendent Chris Rauner updated Commissioners on current projects and said he would be looking into the 1 and 6 year plan. He also discussed the possibility of replacing the rock truck.

Annual reports were also presented by Ruth Stephens and Susan Daniels about the Pawnee County Memorial Hospital changes and finances. The year end Extension report was presented by Extension Administrator Karly Black.

Many Signals Communications